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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Last chance to support our Advice Audit; Update your NHS Profile Manager by Sunday; EOI submission deadline for C-19 vacs service; Regulatory updates.
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			Help give the findings of the Pharmacy Advice Audit the validity they deserve. The deadline to complete the audit is 23.59 on Friday 28th June, and we need your help to gather as much data as possible.

By participating in this year's audit, you'll contribute to our ongoing call for increased funding for the sector and capture healthcare advisory work not covered by Pharmacy First.

Policymakers have been receptive to large datasets in the past with previous audit results critical in helping to persuade MPs to support our case for a funded walk-in pharmacy advice service, which became Pharmacy First.

Our CEO, Janet Morrison, emphasised the significance of the audit in her recent June blog and video message to pharmacy owners







		Take part now 




		




			Reminder: Verifying your NHS Profile Manager profile
Pharmacy owners are reminded to update their NHS Profile Manager before the 30th June 2024 deadline to keep their pharmacy's NHS website and Directory of Service (DoS) profile information up to date.

The NHS Terms of Service require pharmacy owners to check and verify their opening hours, contact information, facilities, and services information each financial quarter. Even if there are no changes, each module should be marked as verified.
Learn more







		




			Reminder: Submit EOI for autumn/winter C-19 vacs service
Pharmacy owners have until tomorrow, 27th June at 23:59 to submit an expression of interest (EOI) if they wish to take part in this autumn/winter's COVID-19 vaccination service.
Learn more







		




			Legislative updates
Pharmacy Technicians PGD legislation is introduced
Legislation now permits pharmacy technicians to supply and administer medicines under Patient Group Directions (PGDs), but there can be no immediate change in the provision of pharmacy services. Learn more

Regulations restrict the sale and supply of gonadotrophin-releasing hormone analogues 
Until 3rd September 2024, no new patients under 18 can start using these medications outside of designated specialist NHS services. Find out more
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